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Hello Everyone, 

A very big well done to all our Year 6 children who have 
had an exhausting time taking part in the Mock SATs 
week. The children, parents and staff have all worked 
tirelessly this week in an effort to adopt a growth mindset         

to the SATs—we CAN do it! 

If you don’t already follow us on Twitter, our name is @Thornton0wls, 
and lots of our learning is shared there. Why not re-tweet us? Please 
remember when using Thornton's Twitter page to follow our guidelines 
as outlined in the Online Safety Policy. We expect users to be polite, 
respectful and courteous at all times. Have fun and thank you! 

Mrs Grace  

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

Friday 29th March 2019 

Be an ‘Egg-spert’ designer and either draw an 
amazing Easter Egg  or paint a hard boiled egg. 
You could even  create your favourite book 
character out of your egg.  
 
Each Year group will have three winners! There 
will also be a whole school winner! 
 
Your entry will need to be in your class by 
Monday 8th April and the winners will be 
displayed in the Easter assembly on Tuesday 
9th April. 
 

Year 4 Buddhist Trip  

Year 4 had a great time on their visit to the 
Buddhist temple. They learnt about the  
‘5 truths’ and had an opportunity to meditate 
as well as ask questions. Well done to Year 4 
for demonstrating excellent behaviour during 
their visit to the temple.  
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            Star pupil assembly: 

      Wednesday 27th March at 9am 

Dates for your Diary 

Year 4 Buddhism Assembly- 
Friday 5th April 2019 

Easter Assembly—Tuesday 9th April 9am-
9.30am 

Attendance Reward Assembly—Thursday 11th 
April 9am –9.30am 

Year 3 Ramadan Assembly- School Hall- 
Friday 3rd May 9am - 9.30am 

Easter Break– Friday 12th April ( Normal time) 

Interested in Yoga? 

We have parent yoga courses coming soon 
in June! Watch this space for more 

information!  

Year 5 reading workshop 

A big thank you from all the year 5 teachers 
to the parents who turned up for the Year 5 

Reading workshop on Wednesday.  

Packed Lunches 

As the weather gets warmer, please remember 
to pack your child’s packed lunch in an 
insulated cool bag preferably with an ice 
pack. This will ensure that your child’s 
lunch stays fresh until lunch time. 

Year 3 Church visits  
Year 3 will be visiting the local Church 
over the next few weeks as part of their 
study on different religions.  

Dates are as follows: 
Wednesday 3rd April  GHO3  
Wednesday 1st May  EO3  
Wednesday 8th May  SO3  
Wednesday 5th June  BO3  
Wednesday 3rd July   TO3  


